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Comments: Any other "preferred alternative" than denying the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold

Project &amp; requiring Perpetua to FINISH CLEANING UP the mine site is assinine!

This is a Wilderness - the damage to the river &amp; fish - the amount of water necessary for this mine to

operate - the destruction of habitat and wildlife - should make it obvious the last thing this area needs is more

toxic mining, wildlife disturbance &amp; displacement.

This country - this planet - needs more wildlife habitat - not less.

The lack of water &amp; the droughts in far too many areas make clear this kind of "project" needs to be

prevented.

 

 


